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To:   Mark Berman        

From:  Matthew Whitton, Assistant Chief of EMS    

Date:  6/13/2022   

Re:    Student rider agreement        

 

 

I am requesting a resolution, to allow students from Emergency Education Institute to 
ride with Pompano Beach Fire Rescue during their training program. Attached is the 
EEI contract that has been signed by Michele Ugalde.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Matthew Whitton 

EMS Chief 

Pompano Beach Fire Rescue 
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